
Welcome to the EQG Book Club 

In January, will be starting a Quilters’ Book Club.   
 

The books we will be reviewing are from  
the Elm Creek Quilter’s Series,  

by Jennifer Chiaverini.  
The first books selected are: 

 

 "The Quilter’s Apprentice”   
“The Quilter’s Homecoming” 

”The Aloha Quilt”. 
 

Approximately half of the members have been 
randomly chosen, and divided into small groups 

of about 6 people.  These members will receive a 
copy of one of the books from our list. 

 

The remaining members stay tuned ...  
 

Groups  are to connect the old fashion way, by 
telephone.  We suggest the group “gets together” 
for their book review after 4 chapters have been 

read or about once every 3-4 weeks, but each 
group can decide what works best for them.   

Liz Argue has offered to be our Technical support 
person & will help groups set up group calls/ 

conference calling.  Thank you Liz.  

 
 Copies of these the books are also available at 
the public library, or on Kobo, for anyone who 

doesn't get a hard copy but wants to read along.   
If you have read one of these books and want to 
make sure you don’t get that book, please email  
Mona the name of the book you have  already 

read to eqgmembership@gmail.com 
 

Should you need your copy of the book in large 
print or  audio version, please let Mona know 
and we will try to accommodate your request. 

 
We hope you enjoy this initiative, but note this 

Book Club is optional.  Should you choose to opt 
out  please email us before December 20th with 

the note “no thanks” and send to  
eqgmembership@gmail.com 

 
We hope you will follow along with us, and  

Happy Reading… 
 


